MEMORANDUM

DATE:
October 18, 2023
TO:
Ryan Rzab, State Parks, Cascade Sector 
FROM:
Wendy R. Chapman, Associate Director  

RE:

Activation as BLS Epi Pen Provider 


This memo serves to announce that California State Parks, Cascade Sector, Northern Buttes District, Lake County is now an authorized Basic Life Support (BLS) Epi Pen Provider.  This authorization is based on the signed completion of the North Coast EMS agreement.  

Please keep in mind that your staff must be trained and maintain training in the use of Public Safety-First Aid or higher and Epi Pens.  North Coast EMS has only approved the use of the preloaded Epi Pen devices.  
If you have any questions, please contact me at wendy@northcoastems.com 
